
 

 

Expression of Interest – Purchase of T20 USA World Cup Cricket Wickets 
 

Following the successful hosting of the 2024 ICC Men’s T20 World Cup, the USA local organizing 
committee, T20 World Cup USA Inc. is giving interested groups the opportunity to buy the turf cricket 
wickets developed for Nassau County International Cricket Stadium and Cantiague Park Training 
Facility.  
 
The world-renowned Adelaide Oval curatorial team led by Damian Hough, in partnership with USA 
based turf solutions specialists Landtek, developed ten turf wickets for the event.  
 
The pitches are currently in situ at the above-mentioned locations in Long Island, NY under the care 
and maintenance of Landtek. 
 
Due to the quality of the wickets produced and the longevity of use expected as a result, the intent is 
to make sure that the wickets provide a genuine legacy to the game in the USA.  
 
T20 World Cup USA Inc. will ensure prospective buyers have curatorial resources available to perform 
maintenance and management.  
 
Each pitch will be available to purchase for $50,000. This represents a significant discount on the 
original manufacturing and development costs.  
 
Purchasers will be responsible for the cost of removal, transport, and installation. These amounts will 
be variable and dependent on the number of pitches being removed and installed at one time.  
 
Interested groups should contact Brett Jones via brett.jones@t20worldcup.com or +1 (508) 838-
6062.  
 
Regards, 
 
Brett Jones  
CEO, T20 World Cup USA Inc. 
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